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NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE HEARING 

 

 

Zinash Amade 

8350 Savanna Oak Lane 

Woodbury MN 55125 

 

Dear Zinash Amade: 

Correspondence of concern has been received regarding your application to add a Gambling Location 

to the existing Liquor On Sale – 101-180 Seats, Liquor On Sale – Sunday, Liquor On Sale – 2AM 

Closing, Liquor Outdoor Service Area (Patio), and Entertainment (B) licenses.  You are invited to 

attend and participate in a hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer regarding these concerns.  

 

The Legislative Hearing will be held on: 

 

DATE: Thursday, August 4, 2016  

TIME: 2:00 p.m. 

PLACE: Saint Paul City Hall/Ramsey County Courthouse 

Third Floor, Room 330, Committee Hearing Room 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, Minnesota  55102 

 

At this hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested people.  At the 

end of this hearing, she will make a recommendation as to whether the license should be approved, 

approved with conditions, or referred to an Administrative Law Judge.  The City Council will have the 

final authority to grant or deny this license. 

 

c:  Councilmember Tolbert 

  Complainants 

  Highland District Council 

  Geoffrey Karls, City Attorney’s Office 

 

Notice Mailed:  7/21/16 by Vicki Sheffer, 651-266-1941 


